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Senator MacKinnon,
 
As an alliance board member I would like to pass on that the number one legislative priority for the
Alliance this year is to support legislation to get tax credits that are owed to the producers that
invested in Alaska paid.  HB 331 is the best way to accomplish this.  Please support the bill.
 
Thanks,
 
 
Dale D. Kissee
President
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